
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

Baby Bottle Boomerand Fundraiser 

The Highland Lakes Pregnancy Center of Kingsland & Marble Falls and Catholic Life Insurance would like to thank 

St. Paul's parishioners for their generous donation of $1779.74 to the Pregnancy Center. The BBB fundraisers are the 

primary means of support for both centers whose mission is to promote the sanctity of life and empower individuals 

to make Christ-centered choices regarding pregnancy and sexuality and to extend the healing presence and love of 

Jesus Christ.  We appreciate your prayers and support for the centers and their volunteers. 

      

Mission Coop Appeal 

IF you would still like to contribute to Mission Coop Appeal - for the benefit of the Diocese of Otukto, Nigeria,  

Please send check to St. Paul the Apostle and on memo state for Mission Coop.  We will send whole collection to 

the diocese which will then be forwarded to the African Mission.  Thank You.  

 

                   Paulist Fathers Mass & Prayer Enrollment Cards 

The Parish Office has received Mass & Prayer Enrollment Cards for perpetual enrollment at the Paulist Community 

in New York.  These cards are for anyone living or deceased.  The person mentioned in the card will be prayed for 

by the Paulist Fathers in their daily prayers and Masses.  The stipend is a $50.00 offering for your loved ones.  If you 

would like to offer these Masses and Prayers to anyone, please come by the office.  Thank you. 

 

First Friday Adoration 

First Friday Adoration will be held Friday, August 5th, 2016. From 8:30 A.M. and will close with Benediction at 

6:00 P.M.  Father Rubén will anoint the sick at the 8:00 a.m. Mass on that day. The Blessed Sacrament will be 

exposed in the newly dedicated Holy Spirit chapel. Sign-up sheets are available at each entrance to the church.  

There is ample room in the chapel for several adorers at any given time.  Please try to spend some time with Jesus so 

that he will never be left alone.   Indeed, Our Lord will be waiting for you. For additional information, please 

contact: Angela Cook (801) 633-1242  

 

Couples invited to Marriage Encounter 

Married couples are invited to strengthen, renew and rekindle their marriage sacrament by attending an upcoming 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend: July 29-31 at St. Thomas More Parish in Austin. For more information, 

visit www.austinme.org or contact Steve and Linda Jaramillo at (512) 667-9963 or wwmeaustin@gmail.com. 
 

 

WWICS Rummage Sale 

Please mark your calendars and clean out your closets.  WWICS is having another Rummage Sale, Sept 23-

24, 2016, to help reduce the debt of the FLC.  If you have any neighbors moving, purchasing new furniture, please 

give them the phone numbers below to assist them.  If you are not able to store large items, please call Althea 

Rowan, 512-715-2450, Brenda Kerr, 830-385-9584, or Leslie McCallick, 512-753-9529 for assistance.  We do have 

some storage available for large items.  We do ask that you keep your smaller items and clothes for drop off at the 

Finn Center beginning Sunday, 9/18th at noon through Tuesday, 9/20th. Thank you for your support. 

A statement on behalf of Bishop Vasquez 

"Let us never forget that God has created each and every one of us in his image and likeness. May 

we work and pray together to be good examples of God’s redeeming mercy and love.  Thus, may 

our behavior, words and actions exemplify the love, respect and mercy which God calls us to share 

with all whom we encounter in this world." 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Collection 
Last week we collected 58 grocery bags, 14 gas cards and donations totaling $380.00. 

Thank you so much for your generosity to the Crises Center in Marble Falls. 

 

National Catholic Singles Conference 

 September 30-October 2, 2016, held at the Embassy Suites Dallas DFW Airport North in Grapevine. The weekend 

includes talks by dynamic speakers, music, social events, prayer, food, fellowship and more! Space is limited so 

register now!  For more information and to register visit  www.NationalCatholicSingles.com . Use promo code 

NCSCDFW to receive a special discount!  Call 888.267.8885 x4.   

 

                                      

 

 
 

 

Face of Mercy Diocesan Women's Conference for Women 

All women are invited to attend the Face of Mercy Diocesan Catholic Women’s Conference on Aug. 27  from 8 a.m. 

to 3:30 p.m. at St. Helen Parish in Georgetown. The day of fellowship and prayer includes three dynamic Catholic 

speakers: Kelly Wahlquist, Dr. Patricia Sulak and Maria Johnson. This celebration of the Jubilee Year of Mercy 

includes Mass with Bishop Joe Vásquez, lunch, a great mix of speakers, and will close with the Divine Mercy 

Chaplet. The cost is $40 per person in advance / $50 per person at the door. Register online at 

www.austindiocese.org/face-of-mercy or call (512) 949-2492 for more information. 

*** We like to thank Debbie Nix for her time working at St. Paul's.  Sandy Gracia will be Business 

Administrator Assistant while we consider replacement possibilities. ***  

 

Cookbook Update 

 881 SOLD! You can still purchase cookbooks ($15.00 each) from our parish office M-F from 8:30-1:00. Every 

cookbook we sell helps to pay down our mortgage on the Family Life Center.  We are very grateful to Bayside Fresh 

Market, The Bottle Shop, Bay Pharmacy, Ace Hardware, The Church of Horseshoe Bay, Choccollate's and St. John 

the Evangelist Church gift shop in Marble Falls for their support.  If you have any questions, please call Diane 

Snyder, 830-598-4349.  Thank you for your continued support.                   

               THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL  
                        Serving the needy in zip codes 78654 and 78657 

       Phone (512) 755-3299 to request assistance or obtain information. 

 

In the Gospel, Jesus tells the parable about the rich man who selfishly  

stored all his grain and goods only to die and not enjoy his abundance anyway. 

What we struggle all our lives to learn is that life does not consist of possessions 

nor our perceived security, but of being possessed by God. 

 

 
 

 

                    

 

                                                          
 

 

 

17th Day of Ordinary Time 
July 24, 2016 

 Welcome Msgr Elmer Holtman presiding over Saturday mass this weekend.  

Thank you. 
Congratulations to Father Uche Obikwelu new Pastor  for  St. Charles Borromeo 

Catholic Church, Kingsland, TX. 

http://www.austinme.org/
mailto:wwmeaustin@gmail.com
tel:512-715-2450
tel:830-385-9584
tel:512-753-9529
http://www.austindiocese.org/face-of-mercy


Weekday Mass Schedule 
 

July 23 Ora Lee Ashmore+ 5:30 p.m. July 30 Marilyn Graham 5:30 p.m. 

July 24 Tom Rice+ 8:30 a.m. July 31 For the Parish 8:30 a.m. 

July 24 Gary L. Reeves ( Bday)  10:30 a.m. July 31 Nancy Ritter+ 10:30 a.m. 

July 27 Rev. Joseph Corbitt+ 5:30 p.m. August 3 Christine Hayes+ 5:30 p.m. 

July 28 Nancy Ritter+ 8:00 a.m. August 4 Humberto Garcia (Bday) 8:00 a.m. 

July 29 Max Creasy+ 8:00 a.m. August 5 Sofi & Andres Libreros  8:00 a.m. 

 

Liturgical Ministers 

July 23    5:30 p.m.   

Lectors - Pat Beauchamp, Phil Schoch                E.M. - Emily Gaylord, Pat Schoch, Patsy Wiley 

Ushers - Bill Gaylord , Ted Shetka                   Sacristan & Altar Server - Gary Olfers 

July 24   8:30 a.m. 

Lectors - Diana Virdell, Valorie Becker            E.M. - Jackie Scott, Pat Heilman, Theresa Phillips 

Ushers - Bill Steffek, Dick Heilman                 Sacristan - Theresa Phillips    Altar Server - Fred Phillips 

July 24  10:30 a.m. 

Lectors - Sally Stemac, Brian Limoges            E.M. -  Frances Carrillo, Robert Goodall, Nonny Limoges 

Ushers - Tom Engler, Debbie Engler               Sacristan & Altar Server -Ed Stemac 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday to Rodney Fontenot and Gary Snyder both celebrate birthdays on July 27.   

Carole Ahr celebrates her birthday on July 28.    Birthday to you all!! 

 

Happy Anniversary 
We would like to extend a Happy Anniversary wish to Jerry & Pauline Kramer, who will celebrate their 53rd 

wedding anniversary on July 27th.  Happy Anniversary and many blessings to you!! 

 

Prayer Request 

Please pray for: KK Rice, Diane Woodall, Linda Baker, Joe Woodall, Wesley Breedlove, Diane & Ken Jones, Bill 

Bedortha, Jennifer Ramirez, Sue Stubbs, Ed & Judy Steiniger, Liesa Otto, Sonny Blair, Ed Maugham, Barbara 

Erlenmeyer, Stacey Ashabranner, Catherine Finn, Eftehia Swagert, Emily Fenlon, Sharon Mickey, Katharine 

Matcham, Roberta Lawson, Emma Smith, Anita Fey, Bailey King, Mason Wiley, Sandy King, Pauline Estes, Bill 

Hutt, Marian Kneas, Sondra Holtzer, Nancy Harger, Clay Hazelwood, Ben Redler, Dee Fox, Ann Kirkland, 

Samantha Gosselin and Nancy Reynolds. 

                                                                                                                         
Please pray for those in our Armed Services 

Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek   Master Sgt. Steven O. Wiley    Matthew Anderson, USN 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews    SFC Erick DeAlba                  Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford    Staff Sgt. Adam Long  SFC Mary McLean 

1st Lt. Sean Zarsky, USAF    2nd Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF         Branden Carlson 

 Major Andrew Bochat              Lt. Col. Maria Bochat    SPC James Balestrini   

Captain Eric Barton                   Captain Heather Barton           LCDR Darby Gray 

Spc. Jeremy Ross               
 
 

 
                 Thank you for your generous contributions totaling $8,744.00 

                                St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         

                                            MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Phone:  830-598-8342   

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

 

Pastor - Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P. 

Pastor Email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Deacon John De La Garza: 512-771-6627 

Deacon - John De La Garza: inksgranite@yahoo.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers Website: www.paulist.org 

St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 

Parish Business Administrator - Sandy Gracia 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council Chair – Brian Limoges   806-886-0335 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Faith Formation: Mandy Salazar 830-377-1687   Paula Wingate   830-598-8190 

Maintenance – Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Stewardship  - Bill Bedortha 830-598-5930 

 Finn Family Life Center – Ed & Pam Wenzel  214-263-4423 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 

The Samaritans…reaching out – Ron Balsam  830-693-3084                          

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 
 

“Mother, I have sought, and I have found. Does not this embrace all, all riches, spiritual and temporal? 
All that a mother can wish for her child, when her wishes are in accordance with God’s will, as yours 
are” Can anyone say more than this?.”   [Letter to Hecker’s Family during his Novitiate, 1846] 
 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP, at 202-269-

2519 and tell him your story. 

 

 

mailto:rmpatino@aol.com
http://www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org/

